St. Philip’s Junior National School

Mountview, Clonsilla, Dublin 15

Principal: Mrs Ruth Molloy
Deputy Principal: Ms Eimear Igoe Chairperson BOM: Fergus Hamill
Telephone: 01 8212992

Senior Infants Books & Resources 2022 — 2023

Dear Parents.

The following is the list of books and resources needed by your child for the next academic year. We
will accept payment from the 1% of September 2022.

English Handwriting Book x 2 €14.00
English Phonics Workbook €8.00
Mathematics Workbook €13.00
Grow in Love €11.00
Gaeilge €3.00
Art & Craft €25.00
Photocopying €20.00
Insurance €4.00
Copies/Folders €7.00
Total €105.00
Minus Dept of Education Grant -€20.00
Total to be paid to school on Friday | €85.00
2" of September

Note: Please pay as soon as possible so that your child can start his/her workbooks and readers as
soon as possible.

Thank you,

Ruth Molloy
Principal



